

Hungarian Central Statistical Office President

7480-63/101/2010

Prof. Paul Cheung Director UN Statistics Division New York

Dear Prof. Cheung,

I was pleased to learn that the United Nations Statistics Division was presented with the UN21 Award recognizing UNdata as the winner in the category "Improvements in Client Services".

I warmly congratulate you on this occasion.

I would like to express my belief that the valuable work of your Division will further strengthen the acknowledgement of the role of official statistics at international level.

Budapest, 16 August 2010

Yours sincerely,



